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� Residents feeling they are more in control of their services and their local 
area. 
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Ward based working 
 
A key element of success in the years ahead will be working effectively in the new 
pattern of wards. The new wards and neighbourhoods within them will be the basic 
organisational building blocks for the new approach, following abolition of the district 
structure. Updated guidance will be issued on the role of Ward Forums and 
councillors and on Ward Plans, including working in single member wards and 
across wards. 
 
We will: 
 

• Support every ward in setting up a Ward Forum in partnership with local 
organisations and seek resources to provide officer support to work at the ward 
level. This will include single member wards after May 2018, in 2018-19] 
 

• Enable cross-ward working where there is local support and it will enable local 
objectives to be met more easily, in 2018-19 
 

• Require councillors in every ward to develop a Ward Plan, working in partnership 
with citizens and organisations in the local area. These will provide the means for 
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engagement on future models of ward governance - initial paper to Cabinet in 
March 2018 with ‘white paper’ to follow in September


